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19 January 2007

NATO HQ
Boulevard Leopold III
B-1110 Brussels
Belgium

Attn:
Ms. Danielle Vanderveken
Contracts Officer
REFERENCE:
NACMA CO-9772-ACCS – Provision of System Management Industrial Support (SMIS)
SUBJECT:
Extension of ManTech Consultant Contracts
Dear Ms. Vanderveken:

1. ManTech International Corporation (ManTech) is pleased to confirm our acceptance of your proposal of a semestrial extension of a selection of our consultants instead of the full year as originally intended.
2. Would you please inform ManTech of possible extensions of these contracts for the remainder of the year as soon as you have any information but not later than mid-April if possible.
3. ManTech looks forward to continuing our work with NATO HQ and we thank you for the opportunity to support the NATO team.  Should you have any questions, please contact me by telephone in our Brussels office at +32 (0)2.307.0091, by fax at +32 (0)2.307.0139, by GSM at +32(0)477.271.117 or via e-mail at Lindy.Martin@ManTech.com.
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Lindy Martin

Executive Director

Enclosure(s):  as stated

ManTech International Corporation

Command Control Systems (C2S)

1535 Vapor Trail

Colorado Springs, CO, USA 80916
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